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I absolutely oppose making voting in person the standard in Oregon. Vote by mail 

should always be the standard, in person voting should still be optional, no changes 

to the system please. If anything, vote by mail in Oregon should be enshrined in the 

state Constitution in order to protect voter's rights. 


